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Thank you for your interest in either taking courses or your examinations at the college.  We regret to inform 
you that due to the lack of student numbers the college did not open on 17 September. 
 
We are investigating the possibility of moving the examination centre to another address, but this has to be 
acceptable to the examination boards.  We will let you know when we have a positive outcome, but until 
then we cannot accept any external candidate applications. 
 
We have just been contacted by a possible buyer, if he proceeds, the college will continue as is and we will 
keep you informed.  You can always contact me on my mobile below. 
 
All teaching staff are available for private tuition. 
 

 
 
   Mobile: 07768 912921 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

 


